
 

THE ACADEMY & CHARLOTTE TECHNICAL COLLEGE JOB FAIR 

Thursday, March 30th, 2017 

9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Charlotte Technical College Auditorium 

January 25, 2017 

Dear Employer, 

The Academy and Charlotte Technical College would like to invite you to participate in our second annual 
Academy and Charlotte Technical College Job Fair. 

The purpose of this event is to link employers with students who are ready to go into the workforce upon 

graduating or while attending school. The Academy graduates students at the high school level. Charlotte 

Technical College graduates high school seniors and adults of all ages with an industry certification in a variety 

of disciplines. We look forward to hosting employers who hiring from all industries, including but not limited 

to Retail, Hospitality and Service, Construction, Automotive, Healthcare, and Cosmetology. We welcome your 
participation. 

Please contact Mike Bernicchi, Workforce and Military Liaison at mike.bernicchi@yourcharlotteschools.net or 

call him at (941) 255-7545 ext. 234 to reserve your table. 

Look forward to meeting you on March 30th, 2017 

Sincerely, 

 

Maureen Watts 

Assistant Director, Charlotte Technical College 


